
·SUMMARY OF MllIUTES
OF MEETINGS

(2nd Q.UARTER)
BOARD OF DIRECTORS - April 15th

Solo I: Ed Bell is arranging
a meeting with the bike boys and
dragsters concerning the course.

Standardized plagues will be
awarded in future for Solo II events
without months an them.

Richard Reed of Ala Moana VW
indicated that his company would be
interested in sponsoring a rally or
autocross. Peter will talk with
him further.
GE~~ERAL MEETING - April 15th

Leeward Community College turned
down SCCA's request to use their
parking lot. The street prepared
class will be discussed l}e~tyear.
Treasurer's report showed w400 plus
in the checking account.
GENERAL MEETING - May 20th

Treasurerts report-$1131.44 in
the checking account. Solo II in
July will be on the 11th. Solo II
problefu3were discussed - shortening
the track, more rigid class times,
and proper circulation of the news-
lette~ to new people.
BOARD OF DIRECTORS -May 27th

Treasurer's report $~lOOplus.
Peter will ta.lkto Gerard Simoes a.bout
an event at Aloha Stadium.

MEMBERS AT LARGE·
Let's have a big rOund of appla.use

for our newest Members at La.rge
appointed by the Board of Directors.
They are Kei th Yamanaka and Andy Chan
and they are filling in the last two
vacancies on the Board of Directors.

HELFt

Bruce Adams needs any slides of
Solo events you might be willing to
part with. He n~eds the slides to
prepare for the Solo Safety Stewards
Seminar that is required by National.

SOLO I RULES
The next Solo I event is being

scheduled for August 22nd at REP.
If you are considering running in
Solo I you are urged to contact
Peter Chung for all the details.
In brief here are the major safety
rules. Any car is legal provided:

-It has a roll bar (next year
it must have a roll cage)

-The driver is wearing a 5
point harness

-VB or HE rated tires are used
on the fast courses. Street
tires are OK but are limited
to 5 minutes on the track.

-The driver is Wearing a. Snell
80 rated helmet and a Nomex
driving suit (including glove~
and driving boots or Nomex
socks)

-There is a fire extinguisher
on board (next year the fire
control system must be of the
plumbed type)

NOTICE
The General Membership meeting

will be July 8th, at 7:30 pm at 'the
Waikiki Yacht Club (this time for
sure) •.Be there or be square.


